


VILLAGE INFORMATION 
Clerks to the Parish Councils: 

Great Braxted  Lynda Townend Tel 07307 891134 

LiƩle Braxted  Gordon Musset Tel 01376 520103 

 

Neighbourhood Watch Coordinator: 

Great and LiƩle Braxted Mandy Chapman 

Email: thebraxtedsneighbourhoodwatch@yahoo.com 

 

Non-urgent contact for Police: 101 

Online: hƩps://www.essexpolice.uk/…/af/how-to-report-a-crime/ 

 

Non-urgent contact for medical concerns: 111 

Water: 0345 7820 999 Electricity: 0800 029 4285 

Responsibility for Essex Highways: 

Essex County Council 0845 6037 631 

 

Library InformaƟon: Wickham Bishops Library 

Wickham Bishops Library Opening hours: 

Monday 2-5:30pm; Weds 2—5:30pm; Sat 9am—5pm 

Contact 0345 6037 628 

The library is a collecƟon point for Maldon District Council recycling sacks 
 

 



Braxted Facebook Groups: 

For local updates and issues please feel free to join the following Facebook 
groups: 

Search ‘Great Braxted Residents’ or use the link  

hƩps://www.facebook.com/groups/1637978482902828 

Search ‘LiƩle Braxted’ or request to join via Facebook message to Ali Aldis 

 

Parish informaƟon 

The below referenced website is updated by our parish clerk and includes 
local informaƟon, including planned road closures, as well as news from 
Maldon District Council, such as campaigns, new and bulleƟns 

hƩps://e-voice.org.uk/greatbraxtedparishcouncil/ 

 

BulleƟn details 

AdverƟsing prices (per monthly ediƟon) 

Full page £30; Half page £15; Quarter page £10. 

Enquiries: braxtedbulleƟn@yahoo.com (Editor: Michelle Davis) 

All copy to be submiƩed by approx. 20th of the month for inclusion in the 
next month’s BulleƟn. 

 

NB. The views expressed in this publicaƟon are not necessarily those of the 
editor, nor can the editor guarantee the credenƟals or performance of any of 
the adverƟsers within. 

 

TruCam patrols report Great Braxted 





Easter Egg Hunt 

On Easter Sunday the children of Great Braxted were engaged in a wonderful morning of  
easter hunƟng, craŌs and refreshments using the Pavilion as a base. Thanks to Kim Blake 
for organising! Already looking forward to next year! 



For Group visits contact: stnicholas@churchinwickhambishops.org.uk 





News from Great Totham Primary School 
www.greaƩotham.essex.sch.uk 

 

In March, Year 6 had the opportunity for outdoor learning; there were a 
variety of acƟviƟes that we all found enjoyable.  

Firstly, we did mini beast hunƟng (which means 
we looked for bugs and had to classify them). 
AŌer this, we made a classificaƟon key for a 
selecƟon of leaves. Thirdly, we invesƟgated owl 
pellets which are what owls produce from their 
mouths. The pellets contained bones of the owl's 
prey as they can't digest them.  

Finally, we sat by the pond and painted what we 
could see using water colours.  

The day was hosted by Mrs Houlding and it was a 
lot of fun.  

WriƩen by James, Amelie, 
George and Huxley. 

 

 

  

 



 
Update from Maldon District Council 
 

UFest will take place on Friday 16 August. The fesƟval received so much 
posiƟve feedback last year, and the team behind UFest are planning an 
even bigger and beƩer fesƟval this year. Ufest provides the opportunity for 
you to find the support you might need in dealing with the cost of living, or 
family and personal support. It is also a great free fun day where all 
members of the family can have the chance to enjoy themselves and try 
new acƟviƟes and interests. 
 
The fesƟval will feature an exciƟng day of acƟviƟes, running from 11am to 
4pm, with live music, stalls, and events for the whole community, focussing 
on health, wellbeing and fun. There will be music and bands, a fantasƟc 
selecƟon of games, sports, and acƟviƟes to get involved with throughout 
the day. 
 
LEVELLING UP CULTURE PROJECTS FUNDING - Maldon District Council has 
been provisionally awarded up to £5 million of capital funding as part of 
the Spring Budget, to support local culture projects in the area. This 
provisional funding recognises the crucial role culture can play in levelling 
up and supporƟng pride in place. As the council gets more details, we will 
work with stakeholders on how the funding can be used. This is the largest 
ever fund given to MDC, and we hope that it will make a huge difference to 
the district. 
 
The Secretary of State has given his approval for the King Charles III 
England Coast Path Stretch in Essex, connecƟng Wallasea Island to 
Burnham-on-Crouch. This is an important part of linking up our 
communiƟes, with all three secƟons of the Saltmarsh Coast (Wallasea 
Island to Burnham-on-Crouch, Burnham-on-Crouch to Maldon and Maldon 
to SalcoƩ) now regarded as open. They form part of the longest managed 
coastal path in the world, King Charles III England Coastal Path will provide 
opportuniƟes for visitors and residents to explore our beauƟful coastline.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Richard 







VILLAGE ACTIVITIES IN BRAXTED PAVILION & GROUNDS 

Leƫngs Officer & Key Holder: Sarah Mann, 892821, email sarahm66@bƟnternet.com 

NOTE: The pavilion itself is subject to regular checks for such things as maintenance, 
cleaning and decoraƟng, etc. 

The pavilion can be booked by Braxted residents for private hire. 

The cost is £20 

Braxted Pavilion CommiƩee Announcement 

AŌer over 12 years, the Pavilion Management CommiƩee have had to decide to in-
crease the hire fees. This is due to inflaƟon and maintenance costs. 

They sƟll remain very compeƟƟve. 

Village clubs and socieƟes £10 
Other village hires  £20 
Outside GB and LB hires £50 

Sarah Mann  Secretary 
Ken HorneƩ  Chairman 

Monday  U3A Bridge Group 9:30am—12:30pm (Ken HorneƩ 01621 
891424) 

  Metafit [keep fit] - 6-7pm (Lisa Brand, 01621 893720) 

Tuesday  Pilates Class—1:30-2:30pm  

Wednesday  Home Schooling—All Day—Fortnightly 

  Band Rehearsal 7pm 

Thursday  Braxted Barkers Dog Club Thursday 11:30am—1:30pm 
Diane Sawford, 07840 778042 

  Band Rehearsal 2pm 

  PC MeeƟng Bi-monthly 

Friday  Braxted Art Club from 11:00am. David Joyce, 01621 891241 

Saturday  Summer Cricket matches May to September 1pm 

Sunday  Braxted Barkers Dog Club, first Sunday each month. 
Diane Sawford, 07840 778042 



Essex Community FoundaƟon- New High 
Sheriff of Essex Announced 

On Monday 8th April, a declaraƟon ceremony was held to appoint 
David Hurst as the new High Sheriff of Essex.   
 
The role of High Sheriff is a presƟgious one. It is an independent 
non-poliƟcal Royal appointment that last for a year. The origins of 
the office date back to Saxon Ɵmes.     

In modern Ɵmes the High Sheriff's role sees him supporƟng the 
Crown and the judiciary acƟng as the Sovereign's representaƟve in 
the County for all maƩers relaƟng to the Judiciary and the 
maintenance of law and order. 

In his role as High Sheriff, David will be raising money for the High 
Sheriff's Fund, with the aim of promoƟng crime prevenƟon and 
community safety in the Essex. 

 

 



Just for fun! 






